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From the Difector

To prepare this message, | looked at my article from last December
for inspiration. It was all about the season of Advent and
preparation. | shared this with a staffer and quipped that if feels
more like Lent this year; but of course, that dismal approach is not
helpful. We must prepare for challenges, yet we cannot let them
influence our emotions.

| have a Facebook friend who frequently posts memes of positivity,
uplifting Bible verses, and photos
bring myself to post these messages of hope, but | get why she does,

and in some ways | 0Om envious. My f
she recognizes the truth of the well  -known prayer:

God grant me the serenity to accept the things | cannot change;
Courage to change the things | can;
And wisdom to know the difference.

But we candét stop at there. Our loving.
higher, to reach for Joy! How can anyone be joyful in these times? .
We cannot do it alone; and we cannot do it merely by social media
postings. (But those do help!)

If we chose to, we can find small nuggets of joy all around d a loved
oneds smile, a colleagueds joke, the
shopper. Positivity psychologists report that happy people work at
being happy. Happy people also look beyond themselves. They are
servants, just as Christ taught.

Here at The BRICK we are given the gift to be servants. As we
prepare for a season of giving, | hope to remember that in giving
there is joy!
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Sam Ray

Benevolence Manager

As we reflect over a tumultuous year, may we still find many things to

be thankful for. From clean air to breathe and clean water to drink to

the beauty of our surroundings both Lake Superior and Chequamegon -
Nicolet National Forest. What a beautiful creation to behold! Praise our

Lord and Savior for His provisions!

The BRICK has been blessed with many gifts this year from our com-
munity and beyond, and | am so very thankful for all the generosity
our community continues to provide for those being most challenged
with financial and food insecurity. Please continue to support us finan-
cially, voluntarily, and most importantly prayerfully.

The federal moratorium on residential evictions issued by the Centers
for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) will expire at the end of De-
cember. We know our Wisconsin winters are no time to be out on the
street.

Please contact our representative and senators and ask them to help

our community continue to weather this storm. Our landlords and res-
idents need financial support and more time to keep our people from
losing their homes.

Representative Tom Tiffany f,ﬁ
WI 7th Congressional District

2330 Rayburn HOB

Washington, DC 20515 -4907

Phone: (202) 225 -3365

Email: https://tiffany.house.gov/contact

Senator Ron Johnson
328 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Phone: (202) 224 -5323 4 7
Email: Senator_johnson@johnson.senate.gov ‘
Senator Tammy Baldwin ‘

709 Hart Senate Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Phone: (202) 224 -5653, (800) 247 -5645 (from Wisconsin only)
Email: www.baldwin.senate.gov/contact



https://tiffany.house.gov/contact
mailto:Senator_johnson@johnson.senate.gov
http://www.baldwin.senate.gov/contact
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described geek I f you see these two a
express our gratitude enough! '

i
12/10/2020: 5:30 p.m., Virtual Board of Directors Meeting
12/11/2020: 10 a.m. i 12 p.m., Virtual Volunteer Holiday Party
1/14/2021: 5:30 p.m., Virtual Board of Directors Meeting
1/22/2021: 9 a.m., Virtual Volunteer In -Service,
2/11/2021: 5:30 p.m., Virtual Board of Directors Meeting
2/26/2021: 9 a.m., Virtual Volunteer In -Service
. i



Thank YOU to our Partners!

For the second year, Associated Bank and
The BRICK are partnering to stand up for those
who are under -resourced in our region!
Associated Bank has awarded a $5,000
grant for operating expenses.

It takes money to keep The BRICK going beyond
the costs of the programs, and the team at
Associated understand that. They also recognize
how essential The BRICK is to our community. _
This gift ensures that the Food Shelf and Benevolence Programs can A e
successfully help under -resourced community members meet their own '
basic needs. The BRI CK Ministrieso |
port of Associated Bank.

0 Of cour se, webdbre grateful for the

The BRI CK®Gs Executive Director, 0 b
Associated Bankds good name backing
an institution |Iike Associated Bank

to raise up our community. o

When you go through theirdrive -t hr ough, remember t
for their support! For more information about Associated Bank and its

good work across the region go to: https://www.associatedbank.com/
about -us/community -commitment . —

Thursdays, 9 a.m. to 7 p.m.

% Cable Area Food $3&0f Spruce St., 4th Thursda@dan.
3rdThursdays, NDec., 11 a.m. to 6 p.m.

4+ South Shore Foo8heltopia, Bell Community Ctr., 22615 Co. Hwy.
C,1st and 3rd Thursdays, 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.

‘ Helping Hands FoddeibalfMellen City Hall, 102 Bennett St.,
3rd Thursday, 11 a.m. to 5 p.m.


https://www.associatedbank.com/about-us/community-commitment
https://www.associatedbank.com/about-us/community-commitment

Qutlet Buzz

Cable Area Food Shelf: Cable, WI

Greetings from Cabl e! As | dm sure we al/l ‘;~—
challenges to all of us. We who are trying our best to provide nourishing food to >

the food insecure in a safe way are by no means the exception. NG s WD ‘ ‘

| 6m happy to report while there are challenges there sar
spite of the fact that our consumers candt Eeiaes L

boxes that are prepacked and delivered by masked, gloved volunteers, they are still s A R

so grateful and willing to share what they
Another blessing is the increase in the number of volunteers willing to serve with

us. Many people are looking for ways to help others during this difficult time,

either by donating food, sending monetary gifts, or by volunteering to help at the

food shelf. We are so thankful for all the help we continue to receive.

While there are new challenges to come with the winter weather, we have
volunteers who are willing to brave the conditions to help fill the increasing need.
Together we will get through this tough time and see a return to our normal
0shopping dayso6 at the Food Shel f.

Terri Hanson, Cable Area Food Shelf

fOOd Emma Calaway
t Ou l t Food Shelf Manager S
FOR &N . 4
\ [~ _ T
As fall comes to an end, | d&dm : "
can change as winter seems to be closely approaching. |
have a change in my life as | will be moving out of the

area onto another chapter, so my job at The BRICK will
be done this year.

| 6ve been blessed with meeting so many wof
this past year who have helped me grow into a stronger individual. -
Thank you for all the support and encour;\"'"
cherish these relationships. God bless and may everyone find
something to be thankful for this coming
thankful for all the donors, volunteers, and prayers that go into
keeping the BRICK in full operation as every pound of food and hour
spent helping does go a long way for the community.
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Autumn in the northern hemisphere is a time of dynamic
transitions. As we go from the warm, early days of October to the cold,
short days of December significant changes occur. The brilliant reds and
oranges of the fall leaves give way to barren branches. The green grass
turns brown and soon is covered in a blanket of snow. The color of Lake
Superior changes from the light summer blue to the deep blue of fall, then
to gray and eventually to the ice  -covered stiliness of the water. The
temperature drops and the days get shorter. The time change happens
and it is dark before many leave work or have supper.

This year, in 2020, the darkness of a worldwide pandemic is upon
us; there is political unrest in our country; racial injustice abounds; there
is continuous news of hurricanes, floods and massive forest fires. It is a
time in history when we all need the miracle of the gift of light i physical
light, emotional light, spiritual light.

| often light a candle when | first get up in the morning and the light
of that single candle reaches every corner of the room. | recently watched
the most amazing sunrise send soft pink/orange light over the barren
trees and coat my world with hope for the day. The darkness of the night
was eclipsed by the beauty of the sun. The power of physical light sneaks
through the cracks of room  -darkening shades and the darkness cannot
overcome it.

And so it is with light of the human spirit. It is in the depths of
despair, poverty, hunger, homelessness, that light can shine through in
the strength and resiliency of fragile human beings. The BRICK Ministries
strives to be a point of light for all in need of support. The Biblical
mandate for hospitality is more that providing food or rent/fuel
assistance. It is more than just lending a physical hand. It means opening
our hearts to others and that is the mission of The BRICK. We give thanks
for the staff and volunteers of The BRICK who perform these vital services,
for the individuals, churches, and organizations that support The BRICK.
It is through the amazing action of all in our communities that The BRICK
is able to be a point of light in the darkness.

There exists the light of human hope and compassion in all of us.
And as hope seekers, we trust that a new light will always dawn. No
matter how dark, how cold, how barren, the light of God in all of humanity
cannot be extinguished.

To paraphrase a recent country song

In a place that needs change, make a difference.
Dondt hide in the dark, you were
In a world full of need, BE THE
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Grant News i Essentia Health

Essentia Health is lending its support to our Food Shelf
Program with a grant of $5,000! Much of what keeps this
program going are the in  -kind donations of food and hygiene
items from individuals, corporate grocery stores, our
regional food bank, and federal commodities. But this
essenti al service candt operate
to ensure we have food to offer in every category. Cash is
needed to pay for the gas to pick up donations and to deliver to our outlying pan-
tries. Cash is necessary to cover staff C oymip:
all that happen! o

Our leadership team is thrilled with the support; yet the same sentiment comes from — 5
Essentia Health. ol am so glad we are able-.;.p,,§f~'v
come to the rescue for so many 1in our communi'(?:"y ._',’
Health & Ashland Clinic Operations Director. This gift will help us reach so many "r"%’*‘ <

food insecure people across Ashland and Bayfield
youdé to the great team at Essentia Health when{yo

-

To find out more about Essentia Healthds work ?gzr
organizations through the Community Grants program go to _"""
https://www.essentiahealth.org/about/community -involvement/community -
grants/ .
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Covenant Churches

Ashl and SeavwenAdventi st ChuMeshsi ah Lut heran Church

622 10th" Asklawd WI 54806231 5th WatsshbWr n WI 54891 .
(715)58&mBR (715)5 B7&B 5
Cabl e Congregational Unite©drChadghodft@keriake Cat ho
13445 Count yCatbwye,. WM 54821106 North 2dAdhAaed BI 5480
(715)3 07063 (715)7 6688B®

Chequamegon Community ChuSth &BCwntholic Church -
Assemblies of God cl/ o 106 Nort ho ZAn;d]Iai\lv@ie.V\?E,ﬁP
1451 Count yWdHdsyburCn, WI 548%dlanah, WI 54861)

(715)2 BIRBV (715)7 668B®

Congregational United ChuSahemf B&@ptist Church

117 WestMeS$tl.en, WD194546 118 2nd ' Mweh.l athd WI 54806

(715)2 20034 (715)3 &332
First Assembly of God Sanborn United Methodi st Chur C
315 10t h AsSthl]l awd WI 54806 42745 Count AsHww.ndE Wl 54 800657
(715)2 203% (715)3 58 e ® - 3
First Lutheran Church Saron Lutheran Church

83105 Washi h®Poon AMveg WI 58B6%th Awserl add WI 54806
(715)357764 (715)2 3B&X

Good Shepherd Lutheran ChwWnched Presbyterian and

311 13t hAsSthl] awd WI 54806 Church

(715)4 518® 214 VaughmsAvand WI 54806

Grace Bible Fell owship (715)3 BB -
73605 Stat'eWsddswsybunldsd WI 548&aBhburn United Methodist Chur c®
(715)1 137753 326 WashingWashBvuen WI 5489
Grand View United Methodi O Bbwur e2Hf

22180 US H@yané63View W 5483%)2 &7

(715)3 371463 Zion Lutheran Church

Il mmanuel Lutheran Church 1111 11tHh AAsvhel.and WI 54806
22555 EIGorStucopia WI 54827715)6 6B

(715)3 /4@


https://www.essentiahealth.org/about/community-involvement/community-grants/
https://www.essentiahealth.org/about/community-involvement/community-grants/

Solar Update

Have you seen our building recently?

Just last week the solar panel racking was attached to the south
wall . Thatds the first stage of

Wedre thrilled to thank RENEW Wisconsin for
to install our 11.375 kilowatt through the Solar for Good program! This donation,

together with so many others, makes it possible for The BRICK to go green with this

clean, renewable solar electric system.

The 35 -panel awning -style array will save an estimated $58,500 over 25 years and

reduce energy consumption by over 30 %. But f /
renewabl e energy,; i tds al so about good st ewdr ds
The BRI CKds power bill wi || be better spheint ol h
bills. The next time youdre passing by, take a

and the solar panels donated by OneEnergy Resources!

7\ RENEW
g—«/ WISCONSIN

Meet Our Intern!
Asha Ritchie i Northland College

The BRICK Ministries stood out to me because | had heard of

the organization before, but | never really looked into what

they did. After reading further about the mission and vision

of The BRICK, | thought that this internship would be a great way to give back to
the Ashland community.

| 6ve had so many amazing opportunities since
The BRICK! When | first started my internship | was given an overview about the
different responsibilities of each position at The BRICK.

It helped me understand, more in -depth, what this nonprofit provides. Since that
overview | 6ve been able to use my knowl edge
survey phone calls, and helping fine  -tune spreadsheets and a database. Doing all
of these things has allowed me to get a better idea of how | can utilize my degree

in my future career.

|l 8dm very grateful to have been given the opport
Ministries. After working here the past few months, | can see that they have been : L
a significant help to not only the Ashland community, but also to other commu- o =
nities in the surrounding cities.

The crew had a blast gleaning apples at Ericksonds

and Country Store this fall i ~750 Ibs!

Big thank you to MMCds employees for coordinating their
annual food drive for The BRICK!

We are deeply grateful to all the growers that
contributed a portion of their harvest to us this year!



